STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

ROY COOPER JAMES H. TROGDON, 111
GOVERNOR SECRETARY

June 12, 2017

TO: Bidders

SUBJECT: Rejection of all bids
CONTRACT NO:  DJ00238

WBS NO: 2017CPT.10.05.10601.1, Etc
COUNTY: Mecklenburg

DESCRIPTION: Milling, Resurfacing, Shoulder Construction and Shoulder
Reconstruction of 2 Sections of US 21, 2 Sections of US 74 and 3
Sections of Secondary Roads.

This letter is to inform you that all bids received and opened on June 7, 2017 for the
subject project have been rejected. The bids were substantially higher than the Engineer’s
Estimate. Also several errors were identified in the plans and quantities for this project.
The Department believes it is in the best interest to all parties to correct those errors and
re-advertise this project at a later date yet to be determined. At the appropriate time, you
can access a revised bid package at our NCDOT Division 10 website in the usual manner.

I[f there are any questions regarding this project, please contact me at (704) 983-4400.

Sincerely,
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Ten{r Burleson
Division Proposal Engineer

cé Kellie Crump, Division Project Manager
Brett Canipe, PE, Division Maintenance Engineer
File
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